Daniel Gordon

Danny and Lyndsay have been part of TCS for 7 years. Their children are
James (grade 6), Benjamin (Grade 1), and Amy (Kindergarten)

Danny is a structural engineer for a consulting engineering firm and has
been involved in our long term planning committee at TCS.

“I am looking forward to being able to serve the school and give back
to the community that has blessed my family so much over the past years,
working with the school staff and board members to continue to provide
a Christ-centric, loving, and welcoming atmosphere for our children’s
education, and getting to know members of the school community better.

My family and I love being a part of the TCS community and our kids have
thrived there, it's such a blessing to have them go to a Christian school
where the truth of the gospel is taught plainly and backed up by the love
and grace shown by the staff. I'm very excited to have the opportunity to
be more involved!”




